
 

 

 

 

HOPPY EASTER! 
Coco and Oreo are 

our male Dutch 

rabbits. They are still 

much loved by the 

children. Autumn, 

Keira and Skye love 

looking after them 

and even tolerate 

cleaning out duties! 

ERASMUS European Visitors 
Graeme Kirkup visited our school twice this term to share our 

school teaching practice with teachers from Europe. They 

talked to children and staff about out school grounds and 

mathematics teaching at Beechwood. We always learn a lot 

from each other and the visitors are always very 

complimentary about our school. 

EASTER EGG MODEL 

AND BONNET 

WINNERS 2019 

Well done to all of 

you! 

Thank you Parents, 

Grandparents and 

Guardians for 

supporting the model 

and bonnet making 

again this year; we 

have never seen such 

a packed assembly 

hall which was lovely 
for the children. 

BRASS AND DRUMS!  

Our Year 4 

drumming group 

and Year 5 

progression 

drummers 

demonstrated their 

skills this morning, 

followed by the  

Brass group  

who bravely 

played to the 

packed hall  

after just six  

weeks of  

learning a new 

instrument. 

 

Well done! 


